
From: Shell.Reviews [CEAA]  
Sent: November 14, 2013 3:42 PM 
To: Huynh,Mai-Linh [CEAA] 
Subject: Response to question from Federal Participation Cooridnator regarding federal department 
participation in PRM review 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Mai-Linh, 
I have consulted the Panel in relation to your question “Do you know if the JRP will issue letters to the 
federal departments requesting for their expertise in reviewing the additional information that was filed 
last week, similar to what was issued for the sufficiency review of the EIS in June 2012?� The Panel 
expects that the federal departments participating in the process will continue to do so and provide 
their expertise for reviewing any additional information submitted by the proponent or others during 
the review process. The Panel would like you, as Federal Participation Coordinator, to inform the federal 
departments that are involved in the review of the proposed Pierre River Mine Project that the Panel 
expects their continued involvement. If you have any further questions, please let me know. 
  
Best Regards, 
Jill  
  
Jill Adams 
Panel Manager| Gestionnaire de commissions  
Pierre River Mine Joint Review Panel Secretariat | Secrétariat de la commission d'examen conjoint du 
projet Pierre River Mine 
22nd Floor, 160 Elgin St. Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 | 22em étage, 160, rue Elgin, Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 
Shell.Reviews@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
Telephone (Tollfree) | Téléphone (sans frais): 1-866-582-1884  
Facsimile | Télécopieur: 613-957-0941 
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